
public notice
NOTICE OF REQUEST FOR PROPOSAL (RFP) 

CANCELLATION

RFP-DEDC-EPP-IRA-2024-004 INFLATION REDUCTION ACT (IRA) 
SECTIONs 50121 AND 50122 PROGRAM MANAGER FOR EARLY 

ADMINISTRATIVE FUNDS

The Department of Economic Development and Commerce (DEDC) has 
determined that, at this time, it is in its best interests not to proceed with the  
consideration  and award of  the RFP-DEDC-EPP-IRA-2024-004, sections 50121 
and 50122, issued on August 14, 2024, for the procurement of Program 
Manager Services for Early Administrative Funds. This cancellation is in 
accordance with section 10.11 of the RFP. The DEDC appreciates the interest 
shown by the service professionals that submitted questions regarding the 
RFP. The DEDC will notify in its web page once a new RFP is available.
 

Manuel Cidre Miranda
Secretary
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